
  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
Route 40 to Downtown/Woodgrove 

 
September 23 - September 30, 2024 (Tentative) 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Transportation Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 transit@rdn.bc.ca 
 

Due to road work on Bowen Road, Route 40 to Downtown/Woodgrove will 
detour on Boxwood Road starting September 23 – September 30. The end date is 
variable. 
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